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Dear Resident/Business Occupiers, 
 
Southfields Public Realm Improvements (SW19) 
 
You may recall the consultation on Public Realm Improvements in the Southfields station 
area in November 2015. The consultation received a majority support and has been 
approved for implementation by the Council’s Executive.  
 
The public realm scheme aims to create a village style town centre and includes high 
quality paving, additional street trees, entry treatments at the side road junctions, new cycle 
stands, upgraded lighting columns and recessed parking bays. Details of the full scheme 
can be found on the council’s website at www.wandsworth.gov.uk/southfields  
 
The first phase of construction (details overleaf) will start during week commencing 28th 
October 2019 and is expected to be completed within 6 months, weather permitting. During 
the holiday period from 2nd December until 9th January 2020 work will cease.  
   
Whilst we aim to keep disruption to a minimum, to provide a safe working area it will be 
necessary to close Clonmore Street and Elsenham Street respectively for 2 weeks whilst 
entry treatments are constructed, however access to properties will be maintained at all 
times. Replingham Road will also be closed at the junction with Heythorp Street to 
construct the raised junction table and the majority of the work will take place during the 
Easter break. A signed diversion route will be in place for the duration of the road closures. 
  
If you have any comments regarding these works that you would like us to consider or 
anticipate any particular problem that we may be able to help you with, please contact Tim 
Addlesee on 020 8871 8202.Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Tim Addlesee 
Principal Engineer (Traffic and Engineering)   
 
 

 
 

 

Director of Environment & Community Services: Paul Chadwick 
 

Residents / Business Occupiers 
 
Replingham Road, Clonmore Street, 
Heythorp Street, Elsenham Street 
SW19 
 

Wandsworth Council 
Environment & Community Services 
Department 
Tadmore House, Frogmore Complex, 
Dormay Street 
London SW18 1EY 

Please ask for/reply to: Tim Addlesee 

Direct Line: (020) 8871 8202 
 
tim.addlesee@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk 
 
Our ref: P001364 

Date:  18th October 2019 
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